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10th July 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On Friday 20th July we would like to invite children to wear non-school uniform in return for a 

donation of £1.00 per child to help raise funds for our outdoor learning garden.  Any donations 

should be handed to their class teacher. 

 

All the money will go towards equipment for the garden, including a badly needed greenhouse.  Mr 

Hopley, our volunteer gardener, has already raised a substantial sum through selling plants at our 

Summer Fete.  I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Hopley, who comes in every 

Friday afternoon, to work with the children on their Year Group Garden and pass on his extensive 

gardening knowledge. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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